MINUTES

MEETING OF THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Thursday 5 September 2019 at 19:00

Present

Staff: -            

Liz Wilson – Practice Manager

PPG Members: -  

Margaret Estlick –  Chair
Alan Doherty – Vice Chair
Katie Sainsbury – Joint Secretary

Dr Tom Weake

Lesley Clayton
Liz Davies 

Apologies: -


Caroline Moyses
Linda Halfpenny

Ruth Varker – Joint Secretary
1. Minutes of the previous meeting were read 
2. Matters arising : 
· An amendment to the previous minutes. Alan and Margaret did not meet with the Building Management Team but did have communication with them.

· The dermascope for Dr Paynter is being well used now!

· The feedback on the way the receptionists now answer the phone has been good since their approach changed. Linked to this it was asked if the Nurses (and others) who call patients in from the door could call a bit louder and/or more clearly.  It is sometimes hard to hear the names they are calling.

· The extended surgery hours which were due as part of the Primary Care Network, involving both Three Spires and Lander, have been delayed until April 2020

3. There was no correspondence received by the PPG

4. Group Budget: we have around £970 in the bank at the moment. Dr Weake will ask the doctors if they need any equipment which we could help with purchasing.

5. AOB

· Attendance at the Regional PPG Meeting: Alan gave a brief report back from the last Regional PPG Meeting. There were two presentations made.  One was from the South West Academic Health Sciences Network which demonstrated their portal looking at models of care. In particular it focussed on a tool which can be used for looking at comparing practices across the region in terms of their patient profile, services and activity. The other was the “One Vision Children’s Project” which is looking at providing information regarding support for families who are vulnerable. The aim is to create a map of services

· The role of the Citizens Advisory Panel was discussed and Liz Davies gave us a clear resume of the way it all works here in Cornwall. 

· Newsletter…  The new format seems to be acceptable. The summer edition was held back as we wanted to include Dr Paynter’s farewell message. We are now going to have four editions a year which will be Winter, Spring, Summer and Autumn. This will make the production easier for Kate who is always looking for things to include
· At the last meeting we looked at organising a Community Day .We have already been granted the £250 grant from NHS Kernow Enabling Fund which we should be able to use to help put on the day. Margaret has been in touch with Carolyn Trevithick who has taken the lead in planning the event which may be held over one or more days in the long corridor. Sharon Nettleton is also involved as is Dr Tiley. We don’t, as yet, know whether Three Spires will be involved. 
The next step is for Margaret and Alan to meet up with Carolyn Trevithick and Dr Tiley on Tuesday 10 September to look at planning the event 

The Meeting closed at 20.00 pm

